
Reverend James J. McCarthy, Director,
Archdiocesan Personnel Office,
One Lake Street,
Brighton, Massachusetts 02135.

Dear Jim:

Received your letter of June 14 and thank you very much for
the same. Your response to me was very much appreciated.

I am looking forward to meeting with you on June 30th at
10:30 a.m. as you indicated.

My interest in the position of chaplain at Xaverian Brothers
stems from my concern for youth. I enjoy working with them
very much and being part of their maturing process. I have
come to know many youths in my ten years of priesthood and
still keep up communication with a number of them.

I see the position of chaplain at a Catholic high school as
that principally of priest and friend, both to the religious
community and the student body. A priest in that the sacra-
ments are dispensed by him, and a. friend in that he is kind,
approachable and available.

I am grateful to you for allowing me this opportunity to
meet with you and for all of your kindnesses to me in the
past.

May you summer months be happy and healthy.

Prayers!!!

Rev. James J. Foley,
Parochial Vicar.

June 20, 1988.
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